
● Be Gentle ● Be Kind and Helpful ● Be Hard Working ● Be a good listener ● Be Honest 

 

  Golden Rules Certificates 

RSH –   Dureece  

RSM –  Connor  

 

1VM – Joe  

1SB – Brodie  

 

2SK –  James 

2LM –   Adam  

 

3EH – Callum 

3RE – Frankie  

 

4NS –  Julia  

 

5LT –  Ella  

 

6RGM – Max 
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   Year 2 outdoor learning 

 

Year 2’s writing this week has been inspired 

by a trip to Nell Bank. The children  

explored the extensive grounds and  

found lots of animals.  

The visit also promoted team building  

activities and to help with risk taking 

and building resilience. 

Attendance winners this week are:  

Early Years’ –RSM   90 % 

KS1 – 2CM   95.45 % 

KS2 – 4NS 94.69% 

The current leaders for the attendance prize are 4NS 95.63% 

 

 

  Ryecroft News 

   Academy Council 

We are still looking for a parent to join our Academy Council to be 

a governor at our school. Please speak to Mrs Pearson or Mr Wood 

if you are interested. 

School Training Day 

 

 

Please remember that on 

Friday 29th June Ryecroft 

will be closed to all pupils. 

Staff will be training on 

site. 

 

 

Dressing in the past 

 

Bringing toys to school 

 

Please discourage your 

child to bring toys or 

footballs into school as 

they cause arguments. 

We do not want them 

going missing or to get 

broken either. 

 

    

Life Education 

 

Life Education Bradford has been at school 

all week educating children about lots of 

topics. Year 6 looked at dilemmas and the 

dangers of peer pressure and alcohol. 

Reception children met Harold the giraffe 

and looked at the topic of the human body. 

   Celebrating Eid 

Please let school know if your child will be absent, to 

celebrate Eid. In school the children will learn about the 

festival and some children will share their experiences. 
 



Homework Challenge 

 

 

 
 
At the end of this term we are holding an ‘International Week’, based on 

countries playing in the World Cup. 

 

Families are challenged to research a chosen country and produce a poster, 

informing others about the culture, language, food of their nation. 

 

All posters should be handed in at the office by Monday 2 July. 

  

A prize for the winning poster will be announced in assembly on 

Friday 6 July. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter! 

@ryecroftacad 


